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Huntsville Irrigation Company
PO Box 140
Huntsville, Utah 84317
Phone: 801-745-1895

May 9, 2013

Mr. Tuttle;

I am the secretary/treasurer for Huntsville Irrigation Company. ¥ am writing to confirm that the
open { historic ditch ) on Garth Allen's property will be piped with a completion date of approx
December 14 or earlier and that the ditch is part of the master plan to abandon the use of open
ditch flood irrigation.

Also, the existing 20 foot diich easement is what is necessary to complete the piping project
currently underway.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you.

O,

Brenda Grow



